
Splashback  invite  you  to  a
film
Film Posterfinal

Splashback  is  the  campaign  group  trying  to  reopen  Leith
Waterworld, which was closed by the council in January 2012.

This Sunday to coincide with the victory parade of Olympians
and Paralympians in Edinburgh, they are showing a film. Not
just any old film however. This is a film about Portobello
Swimming Pool.

And the reason they are showing the film? Well the council is
about to announce whether Splashback have been successful or
not in getting a bid to lease the pool from them at their
meeting on 20 September.
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